
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Jacoby Creek Fourth Grader, 
 
Both Ms. Jackson in Room 11 and Mrs. Walsh in Room 9 are looking 
forward to the next school year! We hope you enjoy your summer and we 
can’t wait to hear about all of your adventures in the fall.  
 
Below is a list of supplies we would like you to have for school. 
 
You will need a backpack or book bag for fourth grade.​ The big backpacks 
are hard to store and, since space is at a premium in both classrooms, it is 
especially hard to deal with giant backpacks!  Rolling backpacks are also 
hard to accommodate. We will make a real effort to NOT send the heavy 
textbooks home on a regular basis.  
 
___ Backpack or Book Bag 
___ Binder -​1 inch max​- due to limited desk space​ - ​please no 

pockets or zippers 
___ Wide-ruled binder paper - put about 20 sheets in your binder and 

leave the rest at home to refill your binder at homework time 
___ 5 tabbed dividers - we will label them in class 
___ 2-3 different ​light​ colored highlighters- avoid dark colors like purple 

(they hide instead of highlight). Yellow, pink, and green are the 
most useful colors. 

___ 6 sharpened pencils- please get in the habit of bringing 2 to 
school every day! ​NO MECHANICAL PENCILS 

___ A ​small​ pencil box (​the larger 5 x 9 inch containers are too big​) 
___ Earbuds for computer time (in a small container if possible) 
___        A mini-stapler and small Post-Its (for marking pages) are helpful 

but not required 
 
Remember to keep reading all summer and keep practicing your 
multiplication facts! 
 
 
Mrs. Walsh and Ms. Jackson 
 

 


